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Your Family Pharmacy
We waive $2 co-pay
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Independent Senior's Apartments

Active Senior Centre & Long Term Care

1860 Lawrence Ave. E.   416.752.8877    www.thewexford.org

De La Salle College
"Oaklands"

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

1875 Lawrence Ave. E.

416-755-0466
www.davinciflowershop.com

Da Vinci
flower shop

We Welcome
All Parishioners

For Lunch & Dinner
Free Soup or Salad

with Purchase of Entree
(must present coupon)

Mon-Sat 11:30am-10pm
Sun 11am-9:30pm

1400 O'Connor Dr.
416-701-9869

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

SPOT

SPOT

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Christ the King Cemetery  905-471-0121

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish

Call 905-624-4422 for this space

Michelle McGarry Sales Representative
O: 416-913-1089    D: 647-289-9086

michelle@youngrealty.ca

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

OFFICE HOURS
Saturdays…………….…… 12:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

Sundays………………….... 8:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Monday to Friday…………. .................. Closed

CONFESSIONS
Wednesdays………………. 6:00 pm to 6:45 pm 

Saturday………………………………at 4:00 pm 

First Friday………………………...…at 6:00 pm 

Or by appointment

Holy Rosary ………......….Mon. to Sat. 7:30 am 

St. Joseph Devotion ……...…..….. Sat. 8:00 am 

St. Pio of Pietrelcina….. ………...…Fri. 8:00 am 

Precious Blood/ Holy Hour…....… Wed 6:00 pm 

BAPTISM, MARRIAGE AND
SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE

416 751 2661

MASS TIMES
Saturday……………………..….....……..5:00 pm

Sunday ..……….....…8:30 am, 10 am &12 noon

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,

Friday & Saturday…………….….......….8:00 am

Wednesday ..........................…..……….7:00 pm

1st Friday .…….............……8:00 am & 7:00 pm

Our Lady of Perpetual Help.…..…Wed. 7:00 pm 

First Friday..…all day Adoration, Healing Prayer 

& Anointing of the Sick from 8:00 am to 7:00 pm

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS
Precious Blood…………………….416-393-5258

St. Kevin……………………………416-393-5300

St. Catherine...…………………….416-393-5316

DEVOTIONS

NEW PARISHIONERS WELCOME - PLEASE REGISTER AT THE CHURCH OFFICE

PRECIOUS BLOOD PARISH
1737 Lawrence Avenue East, Toronto, Ontario M1R 2X7

PHONE: 416-751-2661 | FAX: 416-751-2662

www.preciousblood.ca | email: office@preciousblood.ca

The church needs your help to continue its' work of evangelization. Pre-

Authorized Giving is now available! For more information or to register,

please come to the church office.

PASTORAL TEAM

Pastor: Fr. Xavier De Pinto

In residence: Fr. Joseph Moncada

Deacon: Kevin Daudlin

Warranty Auto Sales
"You're protected"

Since 1967
1830 Lawrence Ave. E.

416-751-6653
www.warrantyautosales.ca



NOVEMBER 4-5, 2023 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, November 4 – Saturday, November 11 
 

SATURDAY November 4, 2023 
8:00am   + Theresa Serant 
5:00pm   + Theresa Salines 
 

SUNDAY November 5, 2023 
8:30 am  + Bernaldo and Therese Endaya 
10:00 am  + For the Souls: Ernesto and Pacita Coloma 
12:00 pm  + Joan Trillanes 
 

MONDAY November 6, 2023 
8:00 am   + Pamela Parco 
 

TUESDAY November 7, 2023 
8:00 am   + John Neary 
 

WEDNESDAY November 8, 2023 
7:00 pm   + Guido De Laurentiis 

+ Virginia Galman and Consolacion Urbino 
+ Deceased Member of the Knights of 
Columbus 
+ Carlo and Giovanna Zuzek 
+ Nita Dias 
+ Adelaida C. Hernandez 
+ Edwardo Almeria 
+ Saturino and Augustin Cabie 
+ Serapio and Faustina Gatan 

 

THURSDAY November 9, 2023 
8:00am   Matthew Duarte-Monteiro 
 

FRIDAY November 10, 2023 
8:00am   + Darryl Sequeira 
 

SATURDAY November 11, 2023 
8:00am   + Serafin Parco 
5:00pm   + Antonio Lamanwa 
 

SECOND COLLECTION 
 

There will be a second collection 
November 18-19 for The Shepherds’ Trust.  
 

The mission of The Shepherds’ Trust is to 
help ensure that elderly and disabled 
priests are provided with sufficient financial 
resources to lead a dignified life after many 
years of ministry. Your generous gift will 

help our priests to maintain a modest but active and 
independent lifestyle in their retirement years. For priests 
who are ill or otherwise infirm, the Trust ensures they have 
access to nursing home facilities and medical care.  
 

Thank you for your support with this important work. 
 
 

THANK YOU 
 

Father William Breen Council #9143 
and St. Michael the Archangel 
Assembly 3783 Knights of Columbus 
for your generous donation of $1400 
for purchasing the new freezer that will 
be used for the Good Sheperd 
ministries casserole program that you 
will be facilitating at our parish. 
  

God bless and what you’re doing for 

the poor.  
 

 
 

HANDICRAFT HOLY LAND CHRISTIANS 
 

On the weekend of Nov 11-12, we 
will welcome our special guest 
Paul from Sebastien Cardinal’s 
team, representing "Handicraft 
Holy Land Christians", who after 
all the masses will briefly address 
the issues and concerns 
regarding the Christian presence 
in the Holy Land.  

 
Christians in the Holy Land graciously ask your support 
through conscience prayers and will have many unique 
hand carved olive wood religious art pieces made by these 
families in Bethlehem available for purchase after every 
mass. 
 
Proceeds of the sales generate much needed employment 
for our Christian brothers and sisters in Bethlehem.  
 
May God Bless you for your generosity, for you help and 
for your prayers."       
 

Cash, debit, credit cards and cheque will be accepted.  
 

You can visit and support us at      
www.HolylandChristians.ca 

 
 

THANK YOU 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

I would like to express our 
heartfelt gratitude for your 
generous contribution to our 
annual Thanksgiving food drive. 
Thank you for helping Good 
Shepherd provide meals to 

individuals who are homeless and at-risk. 
 
In these challenging times, when grocery prices are 
soaring and many are struggling to put food on the table, 
your kindness shines even brighter. Your willingness to 
extend a helping hand has helped alleviate the burden of 
hunger and made a positive difference in the lives of 
countless people. 
 
Thanks to your compassion, we were able to collect food 
items that have and will continue to directly contribute to 
providing nutritious meals to those who would otherwise 
go without. While there is still a long journey ahead in 
addressing the complex issue of homelessness and 
hunger, it all starts with a meal. Good Shepherd can do 
this only because of YOU! Thank you for your generosity, 
care, and compassion. 
 
Sincerely, 
Adrienne Urquhart 
Director, Fundraising & Public Relations 
GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRIES 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 

Please come and wish Fr. Edmund best 
wishes as he prepares to leave our 
parish December 1 to become the new 
associate pastor of Merciful Redeemer 
Parish in Mississauga. 
 

Fr. Edmund has been at our parish for 
several months doing some studies. 
 

Come down to the hall on Coffee 
Sunday, November 19 after all the 
Masses, hosted by our Knights of 

Columbus to greet Fr. Edmund. 
 

God Bless you Fr. Edmund in your new assignment and 
you are always welcome here at Precious Blood Church. 
 

Fr. Xavier  
 

CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 
 

Liturgical Publications will be setting 
up the advertisements for our new 
church bulletin. The advertisements, 
which will make our bulletin possible, 
will begin in November.  
 

Please support the bulletin and 
advertise your product or service. Please call Liturgical 
Publications at 905-624-4422. 
 

HORIZONS OF HOPE: A TOOLKIT FOR CATHOLIC 

PARISHES ON PALLIATIVE CARE 
 

When faced with life-limiting diagnoses for 
our loved ones or ourselves we may walk 
an uncertain and frightening path. Explore 
a wealth of information about palliative 
care from the Canadian Conference of 
Catholic Bishops, to help make morally 
sound decisions.  
 

To read more please go to 
https://www.cccb.ca/faith-moral-issues/suffering-and-end-
of-life/horizons-of-hope-a-toolkit-for-catholic-parishes-on-
palliative-care/ 
 

 CONFIRMATION PREPARATION PROGRAM 

REGISTRATION 
 

If your child is in grade 7, or older, and 
would like to make the sacrament of 
Confirmation next spring (May 26, 2024), 
you’re invited to register your child for the 
Confirmation preparation program.  
 

There will be an information meeting for 
parents of interested candidates taking 

place on Zoom on Wednesday November 8, 2023 at 7:00 

p.m. If you are interested in attending this meeting, please 
contact Andrew Hume at andrew.hume@tcdsb.org. For 
program details and dates, please 
visit www.preciousblood.ca > Sacraments > Confirmation 
and select the “Program Overview” package.  
 
  

 

 

THE CASSEROLE PROGRAM IS BACK FOR OUR 

PARISH TO HELP FEED THE HUNGRY. 

 
On the weekends starting on 
November 4 and 5 and 
including Sunday, November 
12 the Knights of Columbus 
will be handing out the 
casserole containers at the 

front entrance of the church so parishioners can take them 
home and make a Casserole per the recipe inside the 
containers that have been given to us by the Good 
Shepard Ministry.  
 
Parishioners are asked to cook the recipe exactly as given 
to us and return it in a frozen state on the date stated on 
the lid of the container, which is December 9 and 10, and 
place it in the freezer inside the door at the bottom of the 
ramp of the church which will be unlocked starting at 
Saturday Mass, December 9, and left unlocked until after 
the Sunday 12 noon Mass on December 10. 
 
Please try to have all containers finished and back to the 
Church by December 10. 
 
If you have any questions on this program please call the 
church office. 
 

CHRIST THE KING 
 

 

Feast Day - Sunday, 

November 19, 2023 

 
Novena - November 10-18, 

2023 
 

Join us in praying the novena 
to Christ the King as scheduled 
below: 
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